
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  March 18, 2014 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 
 

Donation # 2013-2014 – 032 
Description:  One I-Pad Mini  
Given By:  Computers for Education 
Purpose:  General school use 
Site:   Lawhon 
Presented By: Corlis Curry 
 
 
 

Donation # 2013-2014 – 033 
Description:  2,514.54 
Given By:  THS Girls/Boys Soccer Booster Club 
Purpose:  Athletic Supplies  
Site:   Tupelo High School 
Presented By: Andy Schoggin 
 
 
 

Donation # 2013-2014 - 034 
Description:  $2,518.00 
Given By:  City of Tupelo 
Purpose:  Mayors Youth Council Club 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 
 

 


